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(1) Name and location of affected 
river; 

(2) Location of the project; 
(3) Nature of the permit or other au-

thorization proposed for issuance; 
(4) A description of the proposed ac-

tivity; and 
(5) Any relevant information, such as 

plans, maps, and environmental stud-
ies, assessments, or environmental im-
pact statements.

§ 297.5 Determination. 

(a) The Secretary of Agriculture will 
consent to the issuance of any Federal 
license, permit, or other authorization 
if, as a finding of fact, it is determined 
that: 

(1) The water resources project will 
not have a direct and adverse effect on 
the values for which a Wild and Scenic 
River or Study River was designated, 
when any portion of the project is 
within the boundaries of said river, or; 

(2) The effects of the water resources 
project will neither invade nor unrea-
sonably diminish the scenic, rec-
reational, and fish wildlife values of a 
Wild and Scenic River, when any por-
tion of the project is located above, 
below, or outside the Wild and Scenic 
River, or; 

(3) The effects of the water resources 
project will neither invade nor dimin-
ish the scenic, recreational, and fish 
and wildlife values of a Study River 
when the project is located above, 
below, or outside the Study River dur-
ing the study period. 

(b) If consent is denied, the Secretary 
may recommend measures to eliminate 
adverse effects, and the authorizing 
agencies may submit revised plans for 
consideration.

§ 297.6 Environmental analysis re-
quirements. 

(a) The determination of the effects 
of a proposed water resources project 
shall be made in compliance with the 
National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA). To the extent possible, au-
thorizing agencies should ensure that 
any environmental studies, assess-
ments, or environmental impact state-
ments prepared for a water resources 
project adequately address the environ-
mental effects on resources protected 
by the Wild and Scenic Rivers Act, and 
that the Department of Agriculture is 
apprised of ongoing analyses so as to 
facilitate coordination and identifica-
tion of Wild and Scenic River related 
issues. 

(b) To the extent practicable, im-
pacts on Wild and Scenic River values 
will be considered in the context of 
other review procedures provided by 
law. Authorizing agencies are encour-
aged to consult with the Forest Service 
in order to identify measures which 
could eliminate any direct and adverse 
effects, thereby increasing the likeli-
hood of securing consent.
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